Gloria Plaggemeier

I recommend disapproval of this permit request for the following reasons:

1. Unknown environmental impact

2. Adding yet another toxin to the environment is undesirable.

3. The mud shrimp is an endangered species that generally benefits the aquatic ecosystem.

4. The oyster growers can use an alternative method to grow and harvest oysters that will be
beneficial to them (no bad press and lost revenues due to backlash) and the environment. Please
review this post: https://www.cnbc.com/id/100866597.

Thank you,
Gloria V. Plaggemeier



